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The purpose of this Public Hearing is to inform the public 
about the status and proposed changes to the allocation of 
funding under Formula EE00009928 for the 
Weatherization Assistance Program of Puerto Rico (WAP) 
for Program Year (PY) 2024.

This formula will significantly increase the U.S. Department 
of Energy’s (DOE) portion of funding for local 
weatherization efforts.

To comply with the program’s requirements, the Energy 
Policy Program (EPP) of the Department of Economic 
Development and Commerce (DEDC) will hold a virtual 
Public Hearing on Friday, August 30, 2024, at 10:00 AM to 
solicit comments on the proposed and current State Plan 
that will be submitted to the DOE.

Access to this virtual Public Hearing will be available 
through the following meeting ID:

Meeting ID: 222 202 683 09
Passcode: DbU2Ec

A copy of the proposed State Plan will be available on 
Monday, August 26, 2024, from 8:00 AM to 4:30 PM at the 
Energy Public Program (EPP) office located at 355 F.D. 
Roosevelt Ave., Hato Rey, Puerto Rico. If you would like to 
request a copy of the State Plan via email, please contact us 
at energydirector@ddec.pr.gov.

Comments on the proposed State Plan will be accepted at 
the EPP office at the above address or through our email 
address energydirector@ddec.pr.gov no later than 11:00 AM 
on Wednesday, August 28, 2024.

In San Juan, Puerto Rico, today, Monday, August 19, 2024.
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